
 
 

9th January 2025  
 

 
 
 

Year 1 Trip to The M Shed and Ships Workshop  
  
Dear Parents/ Carers,   
  
This term, we have been learning about changes within living memory as part of our historian’s unit. 
This trip will give us the opportunity to look at artefacts linked to this. We will also be attending a 
hands-on workshop where we will get to learn about life onboard a 17th century ship. We know this 
will be an engaging and exciting trip for all! 
 
Key information   
Date: Wednesday 21st May 2025  
Time: Leaving at 9.00am – arriving back to school at 3.00pm   
Cost: £10.00  
 

Lunch  
 All children will need to bring a packed lunch from home or book a Grab & Go option, both options 
need to be booked on Scopay by Friday 16th May.  
 
Medication - If your child has asthma or requires prescribed medication during the school day please 
ensure they have their prescribed medication/ inhaler with a completed permission form in school as 
they will not be able to go without one.  
 
All pupils must wear a coat as we will be outside. Children should wear school uniform and appropriate 
footwear.  
 
Please give permission for your child to attend this trip on Scopay by Friday 16th May. 
  
If you would like to volunteer to come along and support this trip, please let the Year 1 team know. 
There will be a sign up sheet put up nearer the time. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Year 1 Team 


